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March 5, 2018

Benson-Montin-Greer Drilling Corp. BMG
Attn: Zach Stradling

4900 College Blvd.

Farmington, NM 87402

Dear Mr. Stradling:

The BMG, 2018 Plan of Development (POD) for the La Plata Mancos Unit located in San Juan
County, New Mexico is approved and accepted for record as of March S, 2018 because the pl
to continue production is in the best interest of the public. The La Plata Mancos Unit has no
Indian or allotted lands.

If you have questions regarding the above unit, please contact me at (505) 564-7740 or
jhewitt@blm.gov.

Sincerely,
\_/%_"—\~

Richard Fields,
Farmington Field Manger
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